
Illaroo Road Public School 

 

THE AMAZING RACE – Where in the World is Mrs Piggott? 

Dear parents and carers, 

Our biennial school production will be held at the Shoalhaven Entertainment Centre in Week 8 with a day and 

evening performance on Thursday 12 September. All students have begun discussing and preparing their performance 

with much excitement! Tickets are $20.00 per person per show and can be purchased through the SEC Box Office 

or online at http://shoalhavenentertainment.com.au/ . Tickets are on sale now and early ticket purchases are 

recommended to avoid disappointment. Illaroo Road Public School students do NOT need to purchase a ticket as 

they are performing. Students will not be able to enter the audience on the night and will remain backstage until the 

end of the show. It is expected that each child participate in the performance through either dance or drama as our 

production is an important component of our teaching and learning in creative and performing arts.  

IMPORTANT DATES: 

Thursday 29 August FINALE dance rehearsal at school 
 

Thursday 5 September Full TECH rehearsal at school 
 

Friday 6 September Full DRESS rehearsal at school 
 

Wednesday 11 September Full DRESS rehearsal at Shoalhaven Entertainment Centre (SEC) 
 

Thursday 12 September 11.00am Matinee Performance at SEC 

 6.30pm Night Performance at SEC 
 

In order to ensure the smooth running and success of this event, the children will be required to walk to, and be 

transported back from, the Shoalhaven Entertainment Centre on the rehearsal day (11 September) and again for the 

matinee performance on 12 September. These take place during school hours. Parent/carer permission is required 

for the students to attend these days and will be distributed closer to the date. Your permission is also needed for 

your child to stay in the care of teachers/staff backstage at the SEC throughout the night performance and for them 

to wear face paint (if required).  

School Production Committee 

30 July 2019 

 

THE AMAZING RACE – Where in the World is Mrs Piggott? 

Night Performance Commitment 

My son/daughter/ward _______________________ Class _________ will be in attendance at the night 

performance of the Amazing Race school production on 12 September. I understand that I will be responsible for 

dropping off my child/children at the venue and picking them up from the front of the Shoalhaven Entertainment 

Centre no later than 15 minutes after the performance.  

 

Signed: ______________________________________  Date: __________________________ 

http://shoalhavenentertainment.com.au/

